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2. To the extent peruiitted by its law, where a persan has
been f ound extraditable, the Requested Party nay tenporarily
surrender the persan sought for the purposes of prosecution
ta the Requesting Party in accordance with conditions to be
determined between the Contracting Parties. A person who is
returned to the Requested Party following a temporary
surrender may ha f inally surrendered to serve any sentence
imposed, in accordance with the provisions of this Treaty.

ARTICLE 16
SVIIENDER 0F PROPERTY

1. To the extent periitted under the law of the Requested
Party and subject to the rights of third parties, which shall
ha duly respected, ail property f aund in the territory of the
Requested Party that has been acquired as a result of the
off ence or may be required as evidence shall, if the
Requesting Party s0 requests, ba surrendered if extradition
is granted or the persan consents ta extradition.

2. Subject ta paragraph 1 of this Article, the above-
mnentioned property shall, if the Requesting Party so
requests, ha surrendered ta the Requesting Party even if the
extradition cannot ha carried out owing ta the death or
escape of the persan sought.

3. Where the law of the Requested Party or the rights of
third parties so require, any articles so surrendered shall
b. returnd ta the Requested Party free of charge if that
Party no requeats.

ARTZCLE 17
lULI or OPECIALTI

1. subject ta paraqraph 4 of thl.s Article, a persan
extradit.d under this Treaty shall not be detained or
prosecuted, nor be subi sot to any other restriction of
persanal liberty in the Requesting Party for any off ence
coumitt.d haf ore the. surrender other than:

(a> an offence for Which extradition was granted; or


